Network
Plus

Ciway Reinstatement — 61a HIGH STREET, CHESHIRE WEST AND CHESTER, CH3 8EE

Ref - HZ090-540000246393-0060/3

Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing to inform you of essential works we have planned on behalf of United Utilities to rectify a defective
reinstatement in the c/way outside your properties. Works are planned to take place on the 19/01/2021 and we expect

to be there for 2 days whilst rectifying this patch. Please can we ask for cars to be parked elsewhere so works can be
completed as will need the area to be clear. We will be using temporary 2 way lights.

Please see below showing where we will be working:

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact us on the number provided below.

Yours Sincerely,
Rebecca Davidson
Defective Reinstatement Team Leader

tkgdefects@networkplus.co.uk
01613515376



